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18/10/2022  14:26:072022/3078/P OBJ DPCAAC DPCAAC objects to this proposal. The overall headroom over the width of the room is inadequate for a 

habitable room and would result in sub-standard accommodation. 

If the Council is minded to grant this applicable, which we think they should not, it is crucial that conservation 

type rooflights are specified.
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